
JTSB Safety Recommendation to the FAA

August 28, 2009

Aircraft Accident - B18616 (Boeing 737-800)

Operated by China Airlines

Occurred at Naha Airport on Aug. 20, 2007

The Japan Transport Safety Board recommends the Federal Aviation Administration

of the United States of America to supervise the Boeing Company, the manufacturer of

the Aircraft, to take the following actions :

When preparing maintenance job instructions for airlines such as Service

Letters/Bulletins, the scopes of jobs should be clearly defined and the working

conditions and environments including accessibilities to job areas should be

appropriately evaluated in order to prevent maintenance errors.


